
International students at Garrett-Evangelical Theological Seminary (Evanston) are
unable to go home this Summer for fear they will not be able to come back into the
country in the Fall. These students need our support for the next two to three months.

Questions or for more information: Lisa Rogers
jlrogers204@comcast.net

HOW WE CAN HELP:
Purchase $25 gift cards for Walmart or Jewel

  Send to: Broadway UMC
  Attn: Rev. Alka Lyall

    3338 N Broadway St
    Chicago, IL 60657

Monetary Donations
On-line donations can be made by scanning
the QR code or with the link at
umcnic.org/news/help-for-international-
garrett-students.
Checks can be made out to Garrett-Evangelical
Theological Seminary, please note
International Student Support

Send to: Garrett-Evangelical Theological
Seminary, Attn: Thehil Russelliah Singh, 2121
Sheridan Road, Evanston, Illinois 60201

YOUR
GENEROSITY

CAN
BE A BLESSING!

Learn more at umcnic.org/news/help-for-international-garrett-students.


